Memorandum

Date: June 21, 2021
To: Board of Supervisors

From: Bill Brown by Susan Farley

Subject: Correction to Board Letter- Item A49

CC:

Board of Supervisors:

This memorandum is to correct the recommended actions to the Board Letter regarding a
contract amendment for software support and maintenance with TriTech Software
Systems, a Central Square Technologies company, for Computer Aided Dispatch System
(Item A49). | would like to update our recommended actions to state:

a. Approve, ratify, and authorize the Chair of the Board, or his designee, to execute
a thirteenth amendment to the agreement with TriTech Software Systems, a
Central Square Technologies company, dated June 27, 2006 that extends the
annual maintenance agreement for the Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD) System
through March 31, 2022, at a cost of $196,532.35,

b. Approve, ratify, and authorize the Chair of the Board, or his designee, to make
amendments to the existing service agreement for Computer Aided Dispatching to
include:

a. An additional 20 Field Ops Subscriptions at an annual cost of $2,606.60:

b. Adding the upgraded feature, Unify CAD to CAD, at an annual cost of
$27,4000.00;

c. Pay a one-time implementation of service fee for the upgraded feature,
Unify CAD to CAD at the cost of $26,100.00

In summary, the only changes are replacing “the Sheriff* with “Chair of the Board” in
recommended actions a and b.

Sincerely,

BILL BROWN
Sheriff — Coroner
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Darin Fotheringham, Commander
BB:SF;sf




